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May 27, 2020 
 

Liz Hanlon 
Marketing & Communications Coordinator 
Cheng & Tsui 
25 West St 
Boston, MA 02111 
 

Dear Liz, 
 

Thank you so much for your support of the Chinese American Service League (CASL) 
Relief Fund with your gift of $500 toward the Emergency Senior Meals Project, made on 
5/21/2020 on behalf of New Trier Chinese 5. We are also grateful the students of New 
Trier for their part in our organization receiving this donation. The CASL Relief Fund was 
established to provide urgent items and services that our clients and staff desperately 
need — groceries and meals for seniors, hand sanitizer, personal protective equipment 
(PPE), and much more. 
 

During this uncertain time, CASL has taken steps to continue to serve our most 
vulnerable clients and other community residents both remotely and in some cases in 
person with appropriate precautions. Some examples of this include: 

 

 From March 17, 2020 - April 29, 2020, our dedicated staff has provided 51,862 
hours of service to 3,180 individual clients. We have also assisted over 1,000 
households in completing their 2020 Census information. 

 On their regularly scheduled days of attendance, clients of CASL’s Adult Day 
Service (ADS) receive three wellness phone calls to check on their mental health 
while being homebound. Three freshly prepared meals—made by CASL’s cooks 
in our kitchen—are delivered to their homes once a day. Additionally, CASL’s 
own ADS registered nurse routinely checks in with senior clients regarding 
chronic health conditions, any developing issues, and individual concerns. 

 About a dozen leadership staff and over 300 homecare aides are continuing to 
work with seniors in our community to provide in-home services such as 
housekeeping, cooking, grocery shopping, and personal care. 

 

Thanks to your support of CASL, people in our community are getting the help they need 
to make it through these difficult times.   
 

In gratitude, 

 
Paul Luu 
Chief Executive Officer 


